Communique on Special Consultations of the Participants of the Permanent Conference on Political Issues in the Framework of the Pridnestrovian Settlement Negotiation Process in the “5+2” Format
Vienna, April 21, 2015
On April 21, 2015, per prior agreement, special consultations of the participants of the Permanent Conference on Political Issues in the Framework of the Pridnestrovian Settlement Negotiation Process in the “5+2” format took place in Vienna.
During the discussions, the participants reaffirmed their commitment to the fundamental documents of the Permanent Conference, analyzed the agreements reached during the negotiations, including in 2012-2014, and also discussed the mechanisms and guaranties of their implementation.
A series of issues regarding further work of the Permanent Conference were also addressed.
These special consultations took place in the premises of the Austrian Foreign Ministry by the kind hospitality of Austrian Federal Minister for European and International Affairs Sebastian Kurz.
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